
REMEMBERING

Robert "Bob" Haddow
January 26, 1942 - April 3, 2024

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Ann Nunes

Relation: Went to SOSS with Joy

Dear Joy and family

Sorry to hear the passing of your father.

May you hold memories of him close to your hearts.

Ann

Tribute from Kathy Martin

Relation: Resident of Okanagan Falls

Debbie, Joy, Robert, Raymond and family. So sorry to hear the passing of  dad and sincere

condolences go out to all of you. Bob will be dearly missed by all who knew him but will have many

fond memories to share with others. Our hearts, thoughts, and prayers are with you at this time of

deep sorrow. 

Sincerely, Gordon and Kathy Martin

Tribute from Lyonel Doherty

Relation: Worked with him on the fire department

Bob was like a second father to me on the fire department. Like a dad, his priority was to keep all of us

safe so we could return to our families after every call. His memory will always have a place in our

hearts, and you can be sure that his flame will burn the brightest.


